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Changing the lives of babies, toddlers ¢ their families

March 21,2017

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Massie
J.5.G. Corporation

P.O. Box 646

Lightfoot, VA 23090

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Massie,

PSS ive
Board of Directors On behalf of Child Development Resources, thank you for generously supporting
our 39th Annual Bid 'n Buy Auction, which was held on March 19. We appreciate so

Oﬂi.cers i much J.S.G. Corporation’s sponsorship payment of $2,500.00, dated March 13, 2017.
Edg;;g‘)bmson This gift will help us secure better futures for children with disabilities and
developmental delays or who are at risk for school failure. The auction was a great
Be:,s,y C'C[;‘n,derson success and we couldn’t have done it without your support. Your organization sets a
e great example for others in the community!

Leigh Houghland

T September 1965 marked the date that we first started reaching out to children who
Sean]. Allburn had disabilities or developmental delays, and we are proud of our achievements over

Secresery these past five decades. With the help of dedicated supporters like you, we have
Members changed the lives of countless children and their families. These babies learn to eat,
F. Hunter Creech walk, and talk, and their families learn how to continue the therapies on a day-to-day
Gary A. Dayton basis and become their child’s best teacher.
Amanda Deverich
Dustin H. DeVore, Esq. We couldn’t do all we do without the ongoing help of a caring community of
Susie Dorsey businesses, individuals, agencies and sponsors. Thank you again for supporting our
Elizabeth M. Emerson auction!
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Leon Salzman this contribution. Please retain this acknowledgment for Mailing Address:
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